THE STATE UNIVERSITY OF IOWA
IOWA CITY

DiIVISION OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

May 1, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Department of Physical Education

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr., Allen:

Thank you very much for your
full and frank reply on Dr. Lapp.

Knowing Lapp I rather think
that these things will iron out readily
in his next position.

Yours sincerely,

Research Professor of

Anthropometry and
Physical Education
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